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Dates to Remember 
October 
1 National Bullying Prevention Awareness Day 
1-15 Save-A-Round Coupon Book Sale 
2 Room Rep Meeting 6:30pm, Neenah Library 
3 Walk to School Wednesday 
4 Spring Road Open House 5:30 – 7:00pm 
9 PTO meeting at 4:30pm in the Library 
17 Skate Night 5:30 – 7pm 
18 Fall Fundraiser Pick-up 3 - 5:30pm 
19  Grandparent’s Day (Date Change) 
19 Fall Social 5:30 – 7:30pm 
22 Eaton's Pizza Order (thru 11/15) 
24-25 Parent Teacher Conferences 
 

November 
2 Early Dismissal (11:30am) (End of Quarter) 
6 No School (PLD) 
7 Family Bowling Night 5:30 - 7:30pm 
13 PTO meeting at 4:30pm in the Library 
26 Skate Night 5:30 – 7pm 
28 General Music Concert at 6:30pm 
 

Skate Night – October 17 
Join the fun and spend a couple hours in the evening 
with friends and family! The Neenah Fox Valley 
Roller Rink on Gillingham Road is closed to the 
public and open to Spring Road family and friends 

only.  Wear 
your NEON! 

 

PTO – October 9 Meeting 
Agenda and notes for the PTO meeting are posted 
http://www.neenah.k12.wi.us/schools/springroad/pto.
cfm  Meetings are open to all Spring Road parents, 
guardians and teachers.  Join us at 4:30 – 5:30pm in 
the Spring Road library.  You can arrive late as it fits 
into your schedule. Can’t be there, send us your 
thoughts at SpringRoadPTO@gmail.com  
Children are welcome, but please bring them 
something to do or work on during meetings. We do 
not offer formal child care during PTO meetings 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Spring Road Open House 
October 4 at 5:30 – 7:00pm 
Be sure to join us for open house.  Bring your child 
and let them show you their classrooms, meet their 
teacher(s), and all the wonderful activities they did 
the first month of school. 
 

Spring Road School Spirit Wear 
EVERY Wednesday throughout the school year 
Don’t have any Spring Road Spirit Wear??? 
Visit the PTO table during OPEN HOUSE on 
Thursday, October 4 between 5:30-7:00 PM. 
Check out the new graphic & new clothing styles! 
Orders can be placed during the Open House with 
credit card payment.  
 

FALL Scholastic Book Fair 
October 24 – 25 (during Parent / Teacher Confer.) 
AND October 19 (during 
Grandparent’s Day) 
Be prepared for an adventure 
to this fall’s Enchanted Forest 
Book Fair: experience the 
magic of reading and get 
ready to enter our enchanted 
forest.  Let your imagination 
take you to distance lands or 
magical kingdoms with your new book. Gather your 
friends and family to make your way to the distant 
land, where readers are wanted and adventure 

awaits in books galore. Volunteers Signup at 
http://signup.com/go/UHkCtsH  
 

Family Mini Picture Sessions – 

September 29 and October 6 – Have casual and 

fun family pictures taken by a professional 
photographer.  A family mini session is 15 minutes of 
pictures for $30 with three digital photos.  Payment is 

due at the time of the session Cash only 
please.  Please arrive 5 minutes early for 
your time slot at Schildt Park (1780 Cold 
Spring Rd) Session slots are limited and are 

every 15 minutes.  Picture session Signup 
at http://signup.com/go/nKxzCNc  
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Box Top$ for Education and Milk 
Caps (Kwik Trip Milk Moola and 
Morning Glory Caps4Cash) 

September 17 to October 12 
Please Clip Box Tops and check 
expiration date and send them to 
school.  You may (but don’t have 
to) tape or glue Box Tops on sheet 
until filled.  Additional sheets can be 

found on the Spring Road PTO webpage at 
http://www.neenah.k12.wi.us/schools/springroad/pto.

cfm, requested through your child’s 
teacher or picked up at the school’s 
office.  Send the milk caps in a baggy 
with your child’s teacher name on it.  
Both the box tops and milk caps will be 
counted towards prized 
awarded to the 

classroom with the most box tops 
and milk caps collected and turned 
in by October 12. 

 

Spring Road Fall Social Event 

October 19, 5:30 – 7:30pm 
Mark your Calendars and gear up for the Totally 
Awesome 80’s Themed Fall Social.  There will be a 
DJ.  Everyone should come dressed in their 80’s 
wear.  If you don’t have any 80’s wear, then come as 
you are and enjoy the event with all us! 

Signup at http://signup.com/go/yUBbsvC 

 
 
 
 

 

October Volunteering Opportunities 
Fall Fundraiser Pick up – Oct. 18  
Volunteers are needed to help with setting up and distributing the all of the fall 
fundraiser items on pick-up day, Thursday, October 18th from 2pm - 6:30 pm.  

Signup at http://signup.com/go/UzqaRzG  
 

Grandparents and Retired Person’s Day – October 19 
We are looking for volunteers to help on Grandparents & Retired Friends' Day, Friday, 
October 19 for various times the bulk being from 12:30 – 3pm. It helps to be familiar 
with the teachers and classrooms and their locations. Volunteers will be provided class 
lists to help grandparents/retired friends locate their grandchild's classroom. The 
grandparents should be coming in with a slip of paper telling them what classroom their 
grandchild is in, but some may not have it. Most will be stationed in the main hall by the 
office, and a few others at the intersections in the halls. Signup at 

http://signup.com/go/PsyCQov  

 

Fall Parent/Teacher conferences are October 24 
and 25. 
We will be providing the teachers Tapas/Finger Food and Sandwiches.  This will 
help maximize their time to tell you all about your child's progress!  We're using 

SignUp.com to organize it to help us be efficient with less 
waste and more focus.  Please sign up to help provide the 
food items or donate your time to set out food.  We always appreciate all of your help!! 

Signup at http://signup.com/go/cETXwUG 

 
Don’t have time or logistics don’t work well with your schedule to bring something to school for our teachers 
during Parent-Teacher Conferences, no problem.  We have people to shop for you.  Please bring/send an 
envelope labeled "Monetary Donations for Conference Meals" to the office and have it be placed in the PTO 
drawer.  Any amount is appreciated. 
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Join the PTO! We welcome everyone 
but we still need to fill a few of this 
year’s positions. 

 

PTO Recording Secretary record PTO minutes and publish 
meeting notes.  The Recording Secretary also keeps a copy of the 
meeting minutes’ binder, by-laws, rules, membership list, and any 
other necessary supplies and brings them to meetings. (Time commitment ~ 1-2 hours per month 
including monthly meetings)  If you are interested in the spot and make most but not all the PTO 
meeting, let’s talk about it.  Contact us at SpringRoadPTO@gmail.com  
 
Fall Fundraiser co-chair work with the PTO Fundraising chair to investigate and look at planning the 
2019-2020 school year’s fundraisers and activities. 

 
You can choose more than one fundraiser for 
the HuTerra APP?  
 
You CAN!  Huterra will let you choose as many 

fundraisers as you want and will automatically split the fundraising between all of the 
organizations you choose.  Choose Spring Road be one of your fundraisers. 

 
HuTerra Fundraising APP  
All you need to do is download the My HuTerra app, select 
SPRING ROAD ELEMENTARY, NEENAH WI as your 
fundraiser, find the participating businesses, shop & scan 
your receipt. It’s easy and again, it is totally FREE. The local 
business donates 2% - 10% of what you spend to our school.  Please help 
us spread the word by sharing this information with everyone you know. 
Instructions and resources can be found at https://goo.gl/UNWDBT and at 
the end of the newsletter.   

 

How to select your fundraiser or more than one fundraiser  

Press the Menu in the upper left hand corner of the home screen and select “My Fundraisers” and then press 
“Add Fundraiser”.  
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